
 

  

 

February 2020 News

Thursday, February 20 at 6 pm will 
be our annual “Kickoff Party” at Patagonia (130 S. 
Center St., Reno).  Both our Reno and Truckee 
supporters are invited, plus Patagonia’s guests, so 
we expect a big crowd.  We’ll have refreshments, 
all the fun and talented people who run the Trail, 
recognition for 2019 volunteers and two 
presenters:  Ben Spillman of the RGJ will show a 
drone video of the new trail section and boardwalk 
near Floriston;  and Janet Phillips will show slides 
of the completion of the trail between Reno and 
Truckee. Easiest parking is in the courthouse 
parking lot after 5:00. 

Please RSVP to Patagonia at https://tahoe-
pyramidtrailcelebration.splashthat.com/ 

Legacy Circle members please RSVP to: 
janet@tahoepyramidtrail.org. 

 
 

 

 

 
Saturday, February 29 will be our 4th  
annual Bikeathon fundraising event at Great Basin 
Bicycles.  You ride your own bike indoors for an hour 
using “computrainer” equipment, with half of your 
$12 fee going to the Trail.  Last year over 100 people 
participated! 
If riding your bike indoors doesn’t appeal, you can 
drop by to cheer, donate refreshments or cash, and 
provide moral support to the hard-working cyclists. 
 

Ride Times: Hours are 8am to 3pm, but the popular 
morning time slots fill up quickly, so please register by 
calling 825-8258, online at 
greatbasinbicycles.com/projects,  
or stop by Great Basin Bicycles, 8048 S. Virginia St.   

https://tahoe-pyramidtrailcelebration.splashthat.com/
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Every year 70-90 people help the Trail, and earn a modest t-shirt in appreciation.  In 2019 that number 
shot up to 120!  Here they are—thank you everyone! 

 
Lorin A'Costa 
Elaine Alexander 
Kim Anderson 
Jule Archuleta 
Chris Askin 
Demirae Bacho 
Sierra Club 
Dick Benoit 
Spencer Bird 
Mike Blakely 
Bruce Bledsoe 
Gwen Bourne 
Tahoe Forest PT 
Alyisa Chadim 
Michael Collins 
Randy Collins 
Ann Conlin 
Janet Coonrad 
The Jackalopes 

Wendy Damonte 
Jeff Dean 
Susan Dornan 
Coasties of Tahoe 
Dave Fish 
Erin Geiger 
Clay Grubb 
Alissa Hamann 
Kris Hughes 
Candy & Dal Hunter 
Rhonda Jarrett 
Robert Jarrett 
Makenzie Jones 
Jeanine Kettler 
Jim & Mary Ann 
Kidder 
Mark Kimbrough 
Bill Kruger & Friends 
Dave Larson 

Debbie Leonard 
Beth Levinson 
Sam Limerick 
Judy Luce 
Katie Matzke 
Ben Milander 
Scott Miller 
Ron & Lydia Miranda 
Eric Miskow 
John Monfils 
Pierre Mousset-Jones 
Greg Moutinho 
Megg Mueller 
Steve Nelson 
Jim & Jane Nichols 
Marie & Bob Norell 
Helen O'Brien  
Erica Olsen 
Marlene Olsen 

Blair O'Neil 
Michael Owens 
Jonathan Pease 
Mike & Janet Phillips 
Bill Pindar 
Joan Pokroy 
Meg Rab 
Steve Randall 
Al Reed 
Nathan & Paula 
Robison 
Dan Rockwell 
Sandy Rogers 
Chester Ross 
Bob & Marilyn Rusk 
Rich Rust 
Kirk Sachtler Family 
David Schwaderer 
Maddy Shipman 

Spencer & Ana 
Shipman 
Benjamin Spillman 
Guenter Spohr 
Rich Staley 
Gabe & Trisha 
Strouse 
Cheryl Surface 
EP Minerals 
Mat Trachok 
Mike Traynor 
Van Tucker 
Clif Usher 
Bill von Phul 
Colleen Wallace-
Barnum 
Bill Watson 
Jocelyn Zarubi 
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